
From: Hutto, J. Allen <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2014 8:28:56 AM 
Subject: DOT Ceremony

Hey Katherine,

It looks like our bridge ceremony has gone from all members of the legislature to just the Cherokee and York
delegations. Since it's just a few people, we don't need for you to send it out to your email list. Thanks for offering to 
do so!

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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